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 26th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents / carers, 

We are delighted to announce that both the infants and juniors will be hosting sports celebrations this year. 

INFANT SCHOOL 
The infant school sports events will run as below: 

Wednesday 5th July 

09:15 – 10:15 

Wednesday 5th July 

10:40 – 11:40  

Wednesday 5th July 

13:30 – 14: 30 

Year 2 Year 1 Year R 

 
Children should already have their PE kits in school, and will change before the event, so please ensure they come 
into school wearing their school uniform.  

JUNIOR SCHOOL 
The junior school sports events will run as below: 

Monday 26th June 

9:00-10:30 

Monday 26th June 

13:30-15:00 

Tuesday 27th June 

9:00-10:30 

Tuesday 27th June 

13:30-15:00 

Year 4 Year 6 Year 3 Year 5 

 
Children will come into school wearing their PE kits on the day of their celebration.  

Please ensure children bring a sunhat, water bottle and have sun cream applied before coming to school (or 
bring a named bottle to apply at lunchtime).   

VISITORS 
Parents/carers are welcome to attend the event to support their children, but we ask that this is limited to 2 adults 
per child to ensure we have enough room to accommodate everyone.  We are able to accommodate pushchairs 
and younger siblings to watch the event, but please note that there will be no access to toilet facilities for any 
visitors due to insufficient staff numbers to escort people in the building.   

PHOTOGRAPHS 
Due to GDPR, we are unable to allow the taking of photographs or videos during this event.   
 
Further details will be sent out the week before the events. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs L Rae    Mrs M-L Thomas 
PE lead (juniors)  PE lead (infants) 

 


